GSA Minutes: December 12, 2018

COMMITTEE UPDATES
Faculty liaisons
1) The faculty discussed the professional masters that is being worked on, but not much
else was of relevance.

Outreach
1) A local high school is adding a climate class and is interested in having grad students
give talks. Email Maria or Sue for more information.

Seminar
1) There are open slots for seminar in February. Email Zoe if you would like to give a talk.

Welcome
1) Prep is going well for AMS next month. Come check out the booth!
2) Prospective students will visit next month (and provide opportunities for free lunch).
3) If you're attending AMS, there will be a UW banquet Tuesday 6-9, look for an email or
find someone from UW at AMS.

Fundraising
1) Reminder: Ethan Nelson will be coming next semester to hold a workshop on building a
personal website and having an informal lunch with grad students March 12 and 13.

Social
1) Christmas party is this saturday at Alyson’s house, see email for address (or email her).
2) Trivia tonight at Hopcat, 7:30!
3) Broomball will begin in March next semester

OPEN DISCUSSION
PSA: sign up for classes! If not enough students sign up the class will be cancelled.



